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Welcome!                             Edition 2
This week I have been holding assemblies with all year
groups on the importance of attendance. I took the
opportunity to praise students who are consistently
coming to school and achieving 100%.

In the assembly, I also shared the importance of personal
space. Personal space is essential in schools to help
students feel safe, respected, and comfortable in their
learning environment. 

Reflective Friday
This week in reflective Friday, the focus has been on social
responsibility. Students were asked to think about what they may put
out to society with their words, actions, attitudes, text messages and
on social media platforms. 
Students were encouraged to discuss the impact of being socially
irresponsible.

Attendance update
social media

The highest form classes this week are:

11S - 99%
10W - 100%

9E - 98%
8S - 98%

 7S - 100%

Did you know?
Missing just one day every two weeks adds
up to over half a year of lost education by
the time a student finishes Year 11.

Make sure you head over to our social media
platforms and follow them to see trips, wider
success stories and activities in school.
If your child has any success stories which you
would like to share with us, please email
admin@hhhs.net
Facebook: Hawkley Hall High School
X: @hawkleyhhs
Instagram: Hawkley_hhs

Year 7 Settling In Evening
I am delighted to invite all Year 7 parents and
carers to our Year 7 settling in Evening which will
take place on Thursday 16  October 2025. More
information will be sent out next week.
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Year 11 Information and Futures Evening
A gentle reminder that that Year 11 information and
futures evening will take place on Thursday 2
October from 5:30pm in the Sports Hall. 
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upcoming events
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